
From: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: FW: BKE-additional sampling recommended by OCD 2R-2618 Aug 03, 2015
Date: Tuesday, August 04, 2015 8:09:48 AM

Jim Griswold
Environmental Bureau Chief
EMNRD/Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico   87505
505.476.3465
email: jim.griswold@state.nm.us

-----Original Message-----
From: wayne price [mailto:wayneprice77@earthlink.net]
Sent: Monday, August 03, 2015 6:47 PM
To: Bobby Sisson; Desiree Crenshaw
Cc: Brad Stauffer; Maren Coligan; Daniel Bach; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD;
 waprice23@hotmail.com
Subject: BKE-additional sampling recommended by OCD 2R-2618 Aug 03, 2015

TO Bobby Sessions:

Today I had an opportunity to discuss a path forward for the BKE site with OCD, and they made a recommendation
 to collect a minimum of 5 grab samples in the floor of the excavated area and to grab 3 sidewall 
samples on each long side and 2 sidewall samples on short sides.   
Today we did that, except we actually collected 7 floor samples and a 
total of 10 sidewall samples.    We will run BTEX, TPH (GRO-DR0-MRO), 
and Chlorides.

We did receive a small rainfall and the bottom was damp and it appeared there was some noticeable salt leaching to
 the surface.  My observations of the floor soils fairly well matches the soil type noticed in the field background
 samples, which does consist of probably 20% clay contained in these soils.  There was no visual free oil stains or
 odors observed today.

We also logged the GPS locations and took photos of the samples collected today in reference to the floor
 exploratory holes collected July 22, 2015.

Wayne Price-Price LLC
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